4/19/24, 10:25 AM Mail - Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net

RE: Update

Eric Powell

Fri 1/26/2024 12:13 PM

Sent Items

To:Lacy Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>;

| have added you and Marcial to the distribution list. Below is what | sent the group yesterday:
Good afternoon everyone, this is the next project update email for the 300\400 Streetscape project.

As you can imagine the cold weather last week and then the rain early this week has slowed the work a bit but the contractor is
looking to ramp up efforts starting tomorrow.

Here is the latest schedule:

. Friday January 26th — traffic signal poles and pedestrian pedestal to be removed at Rusk and N Washington, the intersection
will be closed to traffic starting at 6:00am; street lights and globes along the west side of the 300 block of N Washington will
begin to come down and stored at the Public Works yard.

. Next week — Monday January 29th the contractor will begin demolition of the sidewalks, pavers etc. on the west side of the
300 block of N Washington.

As a reminder if you have a business or building on the west side of the 300 block of N Washington please try to have any
employees and\or residents park on a different side of the block to allow clear access for the contractor to perform their work.
Thank you and as always if you have any questions about the project don't hesitate to ask.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

From: Lacy Burson

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 10:17 AM

To: Eric Powell <Powell.Eric@marshalltexas.net>
Subject: Update

Hey Eric,

| did not receive the Streetscaping update.
Can you add Marcial Avelar marcial.avelar@gmail.com to the email group.

Thanks
Lacy Burson

Marshall Main Street Manager
903-930-7476
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